
Important

Dates

5TH GRADE PARENTS

Student name:

Parent Planning Meeting 1/17 7:30PM 
Philadelphia Trip 5/16
Iron Pigs 5/21
Picnic 5/30 
Graduation 6/6

The time has come to think about our children completing elementary school
and moving on! There are many fun activities planned for the end of the school
year for all 5th graders.

A lot of work and planning will have to be done.  We want to be as transparent
as possible so that everyone knows how much goes into making 5th grade
special for our students! 

In order to cover the expense of the buses needed for the trip to
Philadelphia ($4800) we rely on contributions from 5th grade families.
Each student’s suggested goal is $50.  Our goal is to collect donations
in addition to fundraising to help cover this cost. Donations can be
made by sending the form below into school with cash or check made
payable to Fogelsville PTO.  You can also Venmo any donations to
Fogelsville PTO (please note “5th Charter Bus, Student Name’).

Fogelsville PTO provides

$65 per student to help cover:

field trip admissions ($30) 

yearbooks ($20)

T-shirts (up to $8) 

picnic (up to $4)

and graduation (up to $3)  

Keep up with fundraising progress and 5th grade news by following along on the PTO webpage:

https://fogelsvilleelempto.weebly.com/5th-grade.html

5th Grade Charter Bus Donation 
Please send back to school in envelope labeled “5th Charter Bus”  

Teacher:

Guardian name:

Amount Enclosed:
Circle:   Cash     Check      Venmo

Sponsor other 5th grader(s)

Email questions to 5thfoxes@gmail.com

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT:


